
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

May 10, 2021 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, May 10, 2021, at the Hammond 

Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 

 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:45 pm. 

 

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Anderson second. 

 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Anderson/Aune second. 

 

Minutes from April 12, 2021 regular meeting were approved motion by Miller/Anderson second. 

 

Treasures report from April 2021 was approved: motion by Miller/Anderson second. 

$29.84 Interest on checking 

$49.62 Interest on savings 

$536,048.34 Check Book balance 

$303,246.88 Savings balance 

$21,645.57 Park fund 

$13,533.55 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$7,676.30 Impact Fee Account 

 

Recycle Report:  Joe will be working the Wednesday shift for the summer. Requested some assistance again from the 

community service students, Linda will contact them. Some of the shingles are missing from the small shed, trying to find 

some tin to fix it. 

 

Planning Commission; Meeting was held on May 3. Everyone was present.  Paul reported the pavilion roof on the north 

side is in need of repair, it may be a structural issue more on this at next meeting. Paul also reported Jeff Durkee is retiring 

form the county in June, this brought up the discussion if we should continue to use the county for engineering services or 

go with Stevens Engineers for those needs in the future. 

 

Agenda:  

Adam Snegosky – Baseball field update:  We need to retain management of the building to prevent the requirement of 

State Commercial Electric Plans, by doing this All Croix can perform required inspections.  

Application for Delegated Municipality Authority was approved: Motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

Roads:   

Approval for Joe Miller and Paul Hueg  to retain positions on Planning Commission; motion by Anderson/Aune second. 

County will be chip sealing the Town parking lot.   

The Liquor applications for the Hammond Golf Course and Pheasant Hills Golf course were reviewed and will be 

approved at the June Meeting. 

 

Roads: The cul-de-sac on 87
th
 will be made permanent by the county at the cost of $15,000. Maintenance on roads in 

continuing but the county is extremely busy. 

 

Chairman report: Charlie Vandusart approached Paul wondering if he could place a container at the recycle center for 

residents to dump their waste oil.  It was decided that we did not want to do this due to spillage and the cleanup.  

 

Next meeting scheduled for June 14, 2021. 

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 

 

Agenda is subject to change up to 24 hours prior to a scheduled meeting. 


